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From: Janice Wray <IMCEAEX-_O=KC+20TMO_OU=FIRST+20ADMINISTRATIVE+
20GROUP_CN=RECIPIENTS_CN=JWRAY@GBRP123.PROD.OUTLOOK.COM >

Sent: 25 March 2015 13:55
To: Claire Williams
Subject: RE: Grenfell fire doors
Hi Claire

as per my previous e-mail Carl Stokes will attend and investigate / inspect on his return [Nl lllll week commencing 7" April. In the meantime John T was
going to interrogate the contractors and we were going to get Rydons to comment on any issues with the ventilation levels that may affect the proposals for the
new vent extract system

Janice
From: Claire Williams
Sent: 25 March 2015 13:46

To: Janice Wray
Subject: Grenfell fire doors

Hi. I think john tatham is awtg Carl's report as to how to remediate. Smoke sesls in situ today. Claire
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